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January 3, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This June The Florida State Foster and Adoptive Parent Association (Florida FAPA) will meet for 

our Annual Education Conference.  The Conference, to be held June 14-16 at Doubletree by 

Hilton Orlando at SeaWorld will bring together over 300 foster and adoptive families from 

across the State for a weekend of training, fellowship and encouragement on their journey. 

Our vision is a Florida where children thrive because their foster and adoptive parents are fully 

empowered and recognized as expert partners in developing healthy families.  Our Mission is 

to support, educate and advocate on behalf of foster and adoptive families. 

As part of our Conference festivities, we will hold a Raffle to raise funds to support our mission. 

With guests coming from across the State, we are looking for donations of gift certificates, 

event tickets, gift baskets and more that would be appealing to families, and/or parents!  Your 

consideration is greatly appreciated and  we kindly ask that any donations are be mailed to: 

Florida FAPA,  P.O. Box 20362, Bradenton, FL 34204.  Please email us with any questions to 

michele@floridafapa.org. 

Thank you for considering supporting Florida FAPA.  We are a 501(c)3 organization dedicated to 

supporting, educating and advocating for foster and adoptive families across Florida.  Proceeds 

from this event will help to maintain, strengthen and expand our many programs. 

Sincerely, 

Michele Connizzo 

Internal Vice President 

Florida State Foster and Adoptive Parent Association 

mailto:Info@FloridaFAPA.org
http://www.floridafapa.org/

